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SLT Meeting - 11/02/15	
	

Meeting called to order at 5:24pm 	
	

Members present	
Edwin Mora	
Kalliopi Hatziathanassiou	
Matthew Willard	
Pooja O'Hanlon	
Jill Kaufman	
Elizabeth Eck	
Maria Hantzopoulos	
David Wang	
Annette Bindert	
Elizabeth Yarmy	
Kristina Jelinek (unofficially)	
	

Members Not Present	
Yan Zheng	
	

Welcoming new member	
Kalliope our middle school - school aid. 	
	

Dates for 2015-2016 SLT Meetings	
We will change the meetings to start rotating as of next session	
	

Meeting dates for the year: 	
12/07/15 - Middle School Campus	
1/11/15 - Elementary School Campus	
2/01/15 - Middle School Campus	
3/07/15 - Elementary School Campus	
4/04/15 - Middle School Campus	
5/09/15 - Elementary School Campus	
6/06/15 - Middle School Campus	
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Principal’s Report -	
 	
Core Value Action Teams	
Team met to work on determining upcoming projects	
	

Inclusion Team	

Annette, Edwin, David	
End of the year exposition for 1-7 (when there is not a moving up ceremony) where they 
present student work from the year. 	
	

Inquiry Team	

Betty, Maria, Kalli and Kristina (unofficially)	
Creating a course catalogue for technology for the lower grades so parents understand how 
skills will build. 	
	

Responsibility Team 	
Matt, Pooja, and Jill	
Surveying staff at elementary level and previous volunteers around the idea of having parent 
volunteers such as learning leaders or if we can move forward in a different direction. 	
	

Parent Report –  	
● Costume event meeting happened last week and went well. Looking into doing a 

harvest potluck in November. Also looking into organizing a coat drive and canned 
good drive.  

● Direct appeal has started and is bringing in funds that will help support school 
programs 

● Discussion is occurring on utilization of the PS 17 library, might be used for a music 
room, makers room, community room, etc. The goal is to share the space with PS. 17.  

● Parents have a few questions about the role of the teaching assistants and how the 
larger class size is impacting students this year.  

	
	

UFT Report -  Everything is reported in good order at both campuses. 	
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C30	
Meeting candidates today for first round interviews for the Assistant Principal. Second round 
will be conducted by Matt. 	
	
	
 	
Next SLT Meeting - 	
	

Remuneration Logs –To be completed next meeting	
 	
Meeting Adjourned at 7:00	
	
	


